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December 2024   

   

Dear Resident:    

   

The Town of Livonia is considering applying for state and federal grant assistance that may    

provide funding to improve municipal infrastructure. Without grant funding, the cost of this    

project may be prohibitive and above the rate that the New York State Comptroller will approve.     

 

To show that the Town is eligible for state and federal grant assistance, we are required to give    

grant providing agencies certain information regarding the household characteristics of the    

population that is intended to benefit from the improvements. It is important that both homeowners and renters 

respond to this survey.     

 

Please complete the enclosed survey form upon receipt and immediately return the form in the    

stamped envelope provided. G&G Municipal Consulting will compile the results of the survey.    

Please be assured that the data collected in this survey will be held in strict confidence.     

To protect your privacy, the survey DOES NOT include a space for your name or address. Instead, each survey 

has an individual code. This code allows G&G Municipal Consulting to identify and match your response to the 

master list of residents. G&G is not allowed to show individual data to the Town. The grant application will use 

summary data, not the actual survey forms.     

 

The Town Board and I respectfully request that you provide this information without which we    

will not be able to obtain grant assistance to improve municipal infrastructure in the Town.     

Thank you in advance for your participation. If you should have any questions or need additional copies of the 

survey, please contact Hayley Woodruff, Town Clerk at (585) 346-3710 ext 3 or G&G Municipal Consulting at 

(585) 368-8866.     

   

Regards,     

   

Eric Gott, Supervisor     

Pete Dougherty, Deputy Supervisor  

Andy English, Council Member    

Joseph Breu, Council Member    

Matt Gascon, Council Member    
 


